
Newsletter 11 March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Whānau 
 
It was great to see our children arrive 
back at school Monday morning. 
Watching the children reconnect with 
their friends and teachers, was 
amazing. They were very excited and 
delighted to be with each other. I would 
like to thank our families for their 
support over our recent lockdown. We 
know many of you were very busy and 
you also had to manage to 
homeschool. We appreciate and 
understand, this is not easy. I would 
also like to thank all our parents for 
being so understanding with the social 
distancing requirements at Level 2 and 
for dropping your children off at the 
gates. Hopefully, we will be at Level 1 
next week. Just a reminder, there will 
not be a school assembly tomorrow 
due to Level 2 restrictions. 
 
Year 6 Camp  
 
Our Year 6 children have been at camp 
in Papamoa, this week. They have had a 
great time, enjoying many new 
experiences. I have heard it may be 
“the best ever.” They will be arriving 
back at 3 pm today, so we look forward 
to all their stories. 
 

School Fair /Battle of the Schools - 
Saturday 27 March 
 
We are all looking forward to our 
school fair and the Battle of the Schools 
competition. The PTA is doing a 
fantastic job organising the stalls as are 
The ‘Battle’ team in their preparations 
for this annual event. You should have 
hopefully received emails with 
information and requests. Thank you if 
you have already contributed or signed 
up to help. If you have not received 
these emails, please contact the office. 
 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 
Our new date is Thursday 25 March. 
The school will close at 12.30 pm. An 
email will be sent home on Tuesday 
with a new code to enable you to make 
a booking to meet with your child’s 
teacher. 
 
Finally, next week we look forward to 
welcoming our second intake of New 
Entrants for Term 1. These children will 
join Room 6 with Mrs Harris. 
Take care, keep safe. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
Chris Bioletti  
Associate Principal 


